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Category:Windows Portable Media PlayersQ: How to get a URL with I'm working
with Twitter API and would like to append "" to @search variables. I would
like to use these for my #twitter feed. For example, "@search?q=google"
would give me "" I've tried googling how to do this but I keep getting
results for adding to the search's URL. A: Try ?q=%40search%3Agoogle The
University of New Haven (UNH) proposes a Bridge to the Ph.D. Program,
(BRIDGE) to fill a key need for the training of future female scientists in
the biomedical, behavioral and clinical sciences. The BRIDGE was created in
2003-2004, at UNH and led to a partnership of UNH and the University of
Connecticut (UConn) to form an improved research infrastructure at UConn
that enables more students to pursue the Ph.D. at UConn and to benefit from
the Ph.D. opportunities at UConn. The BRIDGE will continue to offer
undergraduate students the opportunity to complete a combined Bachelor's
and Master's Degree at UNH with a comprehensive plan to help them succeed
in entering and completing their Ph.D. at UNH. The BRIDGE will support the
advancement of graduate students in cognitive, affective and behavioral
sciences to secure a Ph.D. degree from UNH. This includes support for five
new, highly competitive graduate assistantships in each of the major Ph.D.
programs at UNH. Our objectives are to (1) increase the number of women in
the behavioral sciences Ph.D. pipeline, and (2) increase the number of
women graduating from UNH. Other objectives are to decrease gender gaps in
applicant pool, admission, admission rates, and graduation. The BRIDGE will
be accomplished through an innovative, joint 4-year program that seeks to
merge the UNH/UConn programs, establish a student advisory committee to
assure optimal progress of students, and provide enrichment activities that
develop student development and organizational skills, and enhance their
portfolio and outreach. The BRIDGE is strongly supported by the UConn
Graduate School, UConn Health, Connecticut Research Foundation, and
82138339de
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